
 

SCHOOL BOARD OF LAFAYETTE COUNTY 
Mayo, Florida 

 
100 Mb Broadband Connectivity 

Point of Contact:  
Walter Bell, CTO  
wbell@lcsbmail.net  
(386) 294-4293  
 
Lafayette County Schools is seeking to upgrade existing broadband to 100Mb for external 

connectivity. Requirements are as follows:  

 

All work must be completed and tested prior to June 30, 2014. A minimum of 32 external IP 

addresses must be provided for use. All installed equipment must be maintained and upgraded by the 

provider. All equipment and speeds must be upgradable depending on future needs of the District. 

 

Vendor must have a confirmed presence in Lafayette County Florida. 

 
All proposals are due to the above point of contact not later than 2:00PM December 18, 2013. 


